Meeting Notes – Sep. 1, 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]The club had its scheduled business meeting on Sep. 2, 20.  We discussed our "digital presence" and agreed to keep our website and to add our presence to Facebook.

We discussed our philanthropy--whether to continue giving to the organizations we currently support, or to narrow our focus.  We agreed to continue supporting the majority of the organizations and to stop support of one. 

We will NOT MEET next Tuesday, September 8.  We will resume our meetings on September 15.  Rotarian Sid Lockhart will have the program.

We reviewed our current financial status.

